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June 10th 2020 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

Important news on Year 4 transition plans. Parkfields Middle School have a super new 

tab all about transition on their website  https://www.parkfieldsschool.co.uk/. We would 

encourage all Year 4 Parents and Carers to access that tab for further information from the 

school. If you go on the website and then go to the tab titled Family, the drop down box has 

the transition details for you. 

Friendships Please can those Parents with children in Ducklings send their comments 

regarding friendships to Mrs Stringer as requested. Please send these on her year group 

email, many thanks. 

Times tables We always encourage the children to learn their times tables as they move 

through school. Year 4 Parents please look out for an important letter form Mrs Wood and 

Mrs Kemp about times tables in your packs for next week. Thank you  

Reports We have had some super responses from you regarding school reports. If you 

haven’t spotted it yet, in your learning packs you will find a sheet for you to return to your 

child’s teacher if you wish about your child’s home learning successes. We will add these to 

your child’s school report.  

School Places  

 Current teaching bubbles We now have all the places allocated for children in school for 

the current phase of opening. We cannot currently accommodate other children who 

are not on our lists I am afraid.  

 The suggestion for the next round of opening has been proposed by the government. 

I will write to Parents and Carers on Friday with an update regarding how this will 

affect St George’s children. 

PE Award Well done to all of you who have been so fit and active -you have won yourselves 

an award –see attached our Virtual School PE Award. Well done to the whole school!  

Praise postcards as promised each week two children in each year group who have been 

doing super work at home will be issued a Praise postcard. These will be awarded by teachers 

who are leading on home learning. Teachers told me their choices for this week today. So 

some will come through the letter box soon!  

With best wishes 

Jane Spencer, Head teacher  

http://www.toddingtonstgeorge.co.uk/
https://www.parkfieldsschool.co.uk/

